Minutes
Election Commission Meeting
Date:  December 11, 2020
In attendance (all via Zoom): 
Jeannette Robertson
Tammy Hodges
Robin Kuykendall
David McAvoy

Call to order at 12:06 p.m. – Jeannette Robertson confirms media was contacted for this meeting.
1. Read and approved minutes from November 13, 2020 12:00 p.m.
a. Robin Kuykendall moved to accept the minutes, Tammy Hodges seconded, voted aye unanimously.
2. General Election Runoff Certification
a. Tammy Hodges moved to accept the final results and certify the 2020 General Election Runoff, Robin Kuykendall seconded, voted aye unanimously.
b. Paperwork was signed and will be filed with the County Clerk.
c. [bookmark: _GoBack]Robin Kuykendall noted for the minutes that she had questions regarding the folding, scanning and printing of the ballots for the General Election Runoff. She questioned the capabilities of the ES&S DS200 scanners.
3. Redistricting Software Contract
a. Proposed contract for EFS was sent to Commissioners as well as two quotes from other redistricting software companies.
b. Robin Kuykendall wanted to talk to the EFS representative before approving their contract.
c. An additional meeting will be held to approve the contract for redistricting.
4. EFS Mapping Software
a. Easy public access to voting district information.
b. Robin Kuykendall questioned the ease of using the website.
c. Jennifer Clack will look into ways to make it easier for the public to use.
5. Redistricting Process
a. Public meetings will be held so that citizens can ask questions and see the process.
b. Once the Election Commission finalizes their work, the Secretary of State, Governor’s Office and Attorney General have final say of the lines.
6. Jeannette Robertson moved to adjourn at 1:00 p.m., Tammy Hodges seconded, voted aye unanimously.
